
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

February 3, 2011 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:05-----Meeting called to order  by Marlow Anderson (president)---all members 

introduced themselves---there were 33 persons present---the minutes for the January 

meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---two corrections were made; there were 

no negative comments logged in the float fly comment journal; and the scratch built 

electric flyer by Dennis Sivak was made of 6 mm depron---the minutes were approved 

and accepted as corrected---a current financial report was given by Charles Vencill 

(treasurer) 

 

7:10-----General discussion---the renewal of the permit to continue float flying on Lake 

Washington (Ferdinand Street Boat Launch Site) is now in progress---proper disposal of 

lipo batteries was mentioned (information on club web site)---Dick Weaver (vice 

president) reported on today’s float fly (very windy) 

 

7:25-----Show and tell---Dave Temby brought a Sopwith Camel powered by an OS 61 

---Thomas Richards brought a F4U Corsair (foam electric) 

 

7:35-----Raffle by Dick Weaver---items acquired from RC Hobbies (Covington) 

 

7:40-----Meeting adjourned 


